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Have You Diagnosed or Managed SYPHILIS 
During a PREGNANCY or provided care to a 
NEONATE born to someone diagnosed with 

syphilis during a pregnancy? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re looking for healthcare 
professionals who have had experience 
in screening and/or managing a syphilis 
diagnosis in pregnancy, congenital 
syphilis and/or neonates diagnosed with 
syphilis to better understand current 
treatment and management experiences. 

Participants will take part in an individual 
interview of approximately 30 to 60 
minutes at a time and place most 
convenient for them.  

During the interview we will explore your 
experiences and thoughts about the 
management of syphilis.  

Participants will receive 

• $150.00 gift card following the 
interview as a token of appreciation 
of your time 

Are you eligible? 

• Australian-licensed healthcare 
professional over 18 years of age 

• Have experience in screening and/or 
managing syphilis diagnosis in 
pregnancy, congenital syphilis 
and/or in neonates 

If unsure if you meet the requirements, 
or if you would like more information 
about the study, call or email a member 
of the study team: 

Dr Judith Dean 

j.dean4@uq.edu.au 

07 3346 4876 
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